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March 22, 2012

Mr. Jonathan M. Stewart, District Attorney
Second Judicial District

Room 103

100 Courthouse Drive

Arcadia LA 71001

Dear Mr. Stewart:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Letter of Requested Action dated March 20, 2012. At
the time of your presentation to our Finance Committee on February 6, 2012 you discussed
the financial needs of your office. At the time of that meeting you stated your need for an
immediate infusion of $50,000 for your office to pay your bills and to possibly meet your
March payroll.

During your presentation you stated that your business manager, Mr. Audie Edwards, was
ill and was unable to attend to give further details and answer detailed questions regarding
the financial conditions of your office. You indicated at the conclusion of your presentation
to the finance committee that you and Mr. Edwards would be attending our regular jury
meeting to be conducted on Monday, February 13, 2012 to answer questions and to

formally present your request to the entire body. However, you nor Mr. Edwards showed
up at the meeting.

Your correspondence today is the first formal request that we have received from your
office since your initial presentation to our finance committee on February 6, 2012. Now
that we have received your initial written request, we will now be able to review your
request; additional information will be requested.

Sincerely, '

JACKSON PARISH POLICE JURY

Todd Culpepper
President



